Hello Arlene,
The following may be included in the May issue of the Garden Post:

The Mt. Airy Clay Breakers Garden Club has now increased it's membership to

24 with the addition of a new member. With the coming of Spring the club has
planned it's annual plant sale at the St. Paul's Moravian Church in Marlton

in April 2008. A number of garden tours are planned for April and May. This

would involve the gardens of seven club members, as well as the National Arboretum.
The ladies of the Club were also encouraged by Marian Moreland, who heads our
Horticulture and Design committee, to each start a dish garden. These garden designs
would be critiqued at the club's meeting in May.

Thanks,
Sonia.
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